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Ms. Green,

Hello.  My name is Dennis Salter, and I am a student at the University of Louisville.  I have been assigned to your classroom to observe for my EDTP 201 class.  The best days for me to observe are Mondays and Tuesdays in the morning, before noon.  Would those days work for your schedule?  Of course, your schedule comes first, so I am always available to work around that.  Also, when does your class have non-class activities, such as lunch, recess, etc. on those days?  So that we can take into consideration when scheduling.  In addition, do you know which entrance I should use and where is best to park?

Thank you for allowing me to observe your class, and I look forward to meeting you and your students.

Best,

Dennis Salter
Elementary Education 
University of Louisville 2021



